
    
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Sharples family ensures our children are resilient learners, healthy and aspirational citizens.  We will 

create a love of lifelong learning that extends beyond the classroom as a result of an enriching 
curriculum. The school community will make a difference by fostering respect and tolerance of each other 

as unique individuals. 
Dear Parents/ Carers,           8.9.23 
 

I hope you all have had a wonderful summer and everyone is well.  A huge welcome back to all of the children in 

school! It was fantastic to see all the children return or start school for the first time this week. The children are 

really excited to be back and be in a new year group and look very smart in their school uniforms – many thanks to 

you all for reading and taking note of the uniform policy that has been agreed by the school‘s governing body. 

Please can I ask that back packs are not brought into school due to storage and mobility around corridors.  The 

school PE tops look fabulous.  We will be doing one last order through school which will be put in on Monday 18th 

September 2023, please call into the office for the form and to pay.  If you require a top after this you will need to 

order directly from the supplier.  Due to health and safety, please can I remind 

you that only stud earrings are allowed in school and this must be taken out 

when your child does PE.   Smart watches are not allowed in school for 

safeguarding reasons.  

  

Our new Nursery and Reception classes have settled in to school so well and 

new friendships can already be seen blossoming. Class teachers and support 

staff have been working tirelessly to create some wonderful learning 

environments for your children, both inside and out.  
 

 

We still have a small number of places available in our current Year 1 class. 

Please be our voice and tell your friends and family about how wonderful our 

school is, and if anyone is interested in joining us, please ask them to email 

office@sharples-pri.bolton.sch.uk 
 

Meet the Teacher  

To welcome in the new academic year, we will be hosting a ‘Meet the Teacher’ 

event on Tuesday 19th September.   

You can visit your child’s class between 3:15 – 4:30 and will be given specific information about the learning and 

routines in that class.  

 

Mrs Partington     

Head Teacher  

Sharples Primary School 
Resourced for the Visually Impaired 

                                                             Stronger Together  

 

Head teacher Mrs. G. Partington 
 

Hugh Lupus Street, Ashworth Lane, 
BOLTON, BL1 8RU 

Telephone:  (01204) 333077 
Facsimile:  (01204) 333078 

E-mail:  office@sharples-pri.bolton.sch.uk 
www.sharples-pri.bolton.sch.uk 
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